
Thank you so much for your prayers and support for our 
ministry! We are so grateful to the Lord for your 
faithfulness to Him through us!  

MINISTRY  
TRANSITION 

 

Many may have already heard that God is leading us in a 
new direction in our ministry as missionaries. About four 
years ago, God began dealing with our hearts about the 
possibility of working with our son, Jon, in the Central 
Jungle area of Peru. The timing was not right then, but 
the burden continued and continues.  

After years of praying, talking, seeking counsel from our 
pastor, and seeing God supply many needs in the ministry 
here in Guatemala, we are confident that His hand is 

leading in this move. Our 
plan is to move directly 
from Guatemala to Peru 
sometime around April of 
next year. You can see a 
video presentation regarding 
this change on our website at: 

www.truthmissions.com 

After Timothy’s wedding, we were able to get new 
notorized copies of several key documents that we will 
need for our residency, drivers license, etc. when we make 
our transition to Peru next year. 

Please continue to pray for this time of transition and 
preparation for this move. After 27 years in Guatemala, 
this represents a huge move for us. We will keep you 
informed with more details in future prayer letters. 

 

CONFERENCES IN MEXICO 

On our return trip from the States, I was able to minister 
among the churches in Chiapas, Mexico. I taught a two-
day music seminar to around 40 pastors and laymen 
from over 10 churches who were interested in learning 
more about leading music in their churches.  

After that I preached a three-day youth camp with 
around 85 teenagers in attendance. The Lord blessed 
with several professions of faith and many decisions 
regarding serving the Lord in their local churches.  

The following Saturday 
I was honored to 
participate in the first 
seminary graduation 
among the churches 
from my  father-in-law’s 
ministry. Four men graduated with bachelor’s degrees 
from Texas Theological Seminary based out of 
Metropolitan Baptist Church in Fort Worth, TX.  

HARVEY - DEVASTATION HITS HOME 

As you know, Harvey has devastated 
Southeast Texas over the last several 
days. Many of you have been affected by 
its record-setting rains and floods. My 
parents and extended family live in the 
Vidor area. They have been evacuated and 
are safe, but some quite literally with the 
clothes on their backs and nothing else. Full details of the losses 
they have suffered will not be available for days, if not weeks. 
Please pray for Pastor Charles Lott, his family and the 
church members of Grace Baptist Church!  God bless all 
those who helped to safely evacuate my loved ones! 
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